
Davis High School Community Council Minutes 
October 3, 2018 

6:30 a.m. 
 
 
Attendees:  Greg Wilkey, Bradley Chapple, Corrine Barney, Traci Meade, Robyn Lawson, Officer 
Cade Bradshaw, Shanna Barker, Janel Tidwell, Lance Thaxton, Ian Johnson, and JD Wilson. 
 
Council Chair Shanna Barker welcomed the Council and reviewed the minutes from last meeting.  
Brad Chapple motioned for approval.  Lance Thaxton seconded the motion.  The motion was 
approved.   
 
The student officers reported that Homecoming was great, and that golf and tennis won region.  
 
The council watched a training video on community councils.  Shanna Barker identified several 
upcoming training opportunities in October and November.  Everyone was encouraged to attend 
one training session. 
 
Mr. Wilkey informed the council that DHS is involved in the Davis School District re-accreditation 
occurring in 2019-2020.  This school year is part of a self-study year.  Additionally, DHS was 
randomly selected as part of a school fees audit.  DHS is reviewing and addressing the auditor’s 
findings and recommendations.  The local media has an interest in the results.  Mr. Wilkey also 
informed the council that DHS has been invited to participate in a practice ACT for the junior class in 
November.  The goal of the practice test is to expose students to the ACT, and then to help students 
prepare for the February ACT.  There is no cost to DHS. 
 
Mr. Wilkey reviewed this year’s School Improvement Plan Goals and the Trust Lands Budget to 
include expenditures already made.  A request was made to increase the budget for audio 
enhancement systems under the Teaching and Learning goal.  The actual cost of the equipment 
exceeded the projected cost.  Lance Thaxton moved to approve the increased expenditures with 
the increase coming from the anticipated overall budget balance.  Traci Meade seconded the 
motion.  The request was approved. 
 
There was a brief discussion about the council’s digital awareness responsibility.  That responsibility 
will be furthered discussed in future council meetings.  Another item for future discussion will be a 
review school data related to ACT and graduation percentage. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for November 7 at 6:30 am.  Lance Thaxton motioned that the 
meeting be adjourned. Traci Meade seconded the motion, and the meeting was adjourned.   


